
 

 

October 14, 2024 

 

ERRATUM #3 

 

Request for Proposal # 4998.1 

Consultant for School Boundary Review for Montgomery County Public Schools 

 
The above referenced Request for Proposal is hereby revised to reflect the following: 

 

  

1. The DUE DATE for this captioned RFP is hereby extended until October 22, 2024 at 

2:00PM. Please refer to the submission requirements in the RFP documents for details. 

 

2. To provide further clarification to the specifications and scope of the review, please note 

the following information: 

 

a) Valid projections exist for current elementary, middle, and high school 

attendance zones for each corresponding grade levels, i.e. elementary schools 

are projected for grades pk-5, middle schools for grades 6-8, and high schools 

for grades 9-12.  Review is for understanding the magnitude of potential changes 

that need to occur so that schools that are crowded have relief by the new 

attendance zones, and schools with space are utilized more fully. 

 

b) Projections will need to be developed for geography being reassigned in options at the 

grade levels potentially being affected.  For example, if the geography of an elementary 

school attendance area is being reassigned in an option at the middle school level then 

grade 6-8 projections will need to be developed for that geography. The same is true for 

any geography smaller than an existing attendance zone at any level.  There is no need to 

redo grade level projections that already exist.   

 

c) Offerors interested in submitting a response require experience with committee 

facilitation, this will include the community engagement process. 

 

d) MCPS does want a special program placement analysis completed. 

 

e) The offeror should determine and include in their submission the proposed 

number of required meetings, as well as specify whether they plan to attend these 

meetings virtually or in person. 

   

 All other language, terms and conditions of the RFP remain unchanged. 

 

                                         

 

 



 

 

 

 

   Angela McIntosh-Davis, CPPB, Director 

                                                                    Division of Procurement 

 AMD 

 

             Copy to 

 RFP File 

 

Please indicate your receipt of this notice by signing below and return with your proposal or 

under separate cover. 

 

 

Accepted:                  
 Name and Title  

 

 Name of Company:             


